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County of Brant is Reopening Aquatic Facilities 

County of Brant, ON – On Tuesday June 16, 2020, the County of Brant Council voted in favour of 

reopening aquatic facilities within the County of Brant. The aquatic facilities include the Paris 

Community Pool (outdoors) and three splash pads located in Burford, Paris and St. George.  

“At this time, staff are working to develop reopening plans that adhere to the provincial and local health 

authority’s requirements and recommendations,” said Stacey Ellins, Manager of Recreation Services. 

“We want to ensure a safe environment for community members to enjoy this summer season.”  

Updated information will be shared on the County of Brant website, www.brant.ca and we encourage 

you to follow us on social media @BrantCommunity for updates in regards to opening dates, program 

offerings and facility access changes.  

We would like to remind the community that when the Brant County Health Unit issues a heat advisory, 

the Cooling Centre located at the Syl Apps Community Centre, 51 William St. Paris, will be operating 

from 10:00 am - 4:00 pm daily.   

For more information on the pool, splash pads and the cooling centre, please visit 

www.brant.ca/aquatics, www.brant.ca/covid19 or www.brant.ca/coolingcentre. 
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